
 

 

House Information 

We place a high value on learning about working as a team and the benefits of good 

behaviour, so the School House System is an important part of school life. 

Your child will join one of the four school houses.  

The children chose the house names. 

Griffin  

Phoenix 

Unicorn 

Dragon 

Each child is placed in a house, with siblings in the same house. Older children are 

given the responsibility to serve as House Captains. 

Throughout the year, students receive points (pebbles) for their house. Your child will 

receive house points as rewards for things such as good behavior, good work, and 

good attitude. 

Regularly the house captains count the pebbles and go around the classes 

spreading the good news!  We have termly house meeting to boost morale and 

organise house events. Each house hosts a fundraising event over the year. 

The winning house has a house trip at the end of the session, funded by the PTA. 

There is a wonderful sense of camaraderie generated throughout the school with the 

house system. 

 

 


